
 
 

 

World Book Day 2025  

 

Dear parents and caregivers,  
 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 6th March 2025 and we hope you will support us as 

we celebrate this in school. 
 

 
 
 

 
Firstly, we would like to encourage you and your child to share their favourite story 
character with us through either, dressing up, bringing a prop that their favourite character 
uses or bringing a clue to their favourite book for us all to try and guess! Whatever they 
choose, the children do not need to wear school uniform on this day. 

 
We will, of course, have lots of great activities happening throughout the school day, these 

will include: 

 An online quiz named Footy & Booky which is run by the National Literacy 

Trust. 

 The ‘Ultimate Character Champion’ battle will be taking place in each 

classroom. 

 A competition for the best classroom reading area, teachers may be in touch 

to ask for your help! 

…………….And lots more book themed fun throughout the day.  
 
Lastly, on this day, children will be bringing home their free book token.  Teachers will be 
talking to children about which books they can choose between and helping them to make 
an informed choice.  We would encourage all parents to follow up this activity by heading to 
the shop to pick up their free book.  They will be redeeming these vouchers at Tesco, Asda, 
Waterstones and WH Smith.  

 
 
 

Thank you as always for your support,  
 
Mrs Elger  
 


